Ramirez, Angelica \Q\ )\\[)\\Wﬁ

From: Netta Jones <nettajones2012@gmail.com> ﬁji\\_
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 9:35 AM mHTE
To: sbcob \osl
Subject: Begging You! ‘

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please hear us! The lockdowns are killing us. We are at the mercy of a governor who hands down arbitrary

mandates and then watches the state dissolve because of them.
I beg the board to request that we be removed from the Southern California region. Please!!

Pleading from Santa Ynez Valley,
Netta Jones



